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The Shockwave squad shakes up school spirit while the Tulane University Marching

Band plays on the Lavin-Bernick Center Quad at a pep rally on Friday (Nov. 2) during
the Tulane Homecoming and Family Weekend. Students and their parents as well as
alumni enjoyed the ferris wheel and other amusements that were set up on the
quad.
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